C-15

From: Amanda Fallacaro

To: foil

Subject: [EXTERNAL] shut off proof for town
Date: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:59:31 PM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello
Monday 8-11-2025 we had a house fire and lost everything. The town wanted proof from Erie

County Water Authority stating that the service to 166 Peppermint Rd, Lancaster, NY 14086
was shut off. I was told to email to you would be how we receive this.

My dad Joe Walter was at the road when ECWA was there Monday night shutting off service
to our house. The worker stated he was going to be putting in a work order to have the pipe
raised because it was buried underground.

If you could please email me the proof of service being shut off.

Thank you

Amanda Fallacaro

716-572-3764
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